
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I plan to offer the following amendment to the agenda item #68 resolution this evening: 
 
Be it finally resolved that the Human Resources Director will provide a report on a quarterly 
basis to the Finance Committee and Personnel Board including all administratively approved 
personnel changes and reclassification denials. 
 
Human Resources Director Erin Hillson is supportive of the amendment; the language has been 
approved by Deputy City Attorney Patti Lauten. 
 
Thanks, 
Mike 
 

https://madison.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=6508169&GUID=7C858059-CA0B-4DF9-9A2E-CA292C47CE3E

